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Scientific Revolution

The Structure of Scientific Revolutions
`Arbnor and Bjerke's deep insight into theory
construction and their honest appraisal of
knowledge creation makes this edition
absolutely essential for business scholars. I
recommend this book to scholars in any area
of business seeking a more thoughtful and
useful understanding of research methodology'
- Morgan Miles, Professor of Marketing,
Georgia Southern University `These are two
authors on top of their game, using their
vast experience and depth of knowledge to
present a complex topic in a framework which
is understandable and usable by anyone doing
academic research. This third edition will
ensure that this book remains the essential
read for social science researchers' - David
Carson, Professor of Marketing, University of
Ulster Arbnor and Bjerke's best-selling text,
first published in 1997, remains unrivalled;
both in its contemporary relevance to
research methodology, and in its coverage of
the interplay between the philosophy of
science, methodology and business. The
authors make an in-depth examination into the
circularity of knowledge and its foundations
and analyze the repercussions for business,
research and consulting. Where knowledge is a
competitive necessity understanding its
foundations is a necessity. The Third Edition
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has been updated to be even more relevant to
the contemporary interests of business
knowledge. Additional extras include: Several more examples are included, plus
previous examples have been updated Improved illustrations and diagrams - Revised
presentation makes the book easier to use Useful summaries of the key points and
concepts to aide accessibility - Points of
reflection allow the reader to further their
thinking on the topics - A glossary of terms
- A teacher's manual which can be requested
from the book's website

Kuhn's 'The Structure of Scientific
Revolutions'
Science has had a profound influence in
shaping contemporary perspectives of reality,
yet few in the public have fully grasped the
profound implications of scientific
discoveries. This book describes three
intellectual revolutions that led to the
current scientific consensus, emphasizing how
science over the centuries has undermined
traditional, religious worldviews. The author
begins in ancient Greece, where the first
revolution took place. Beginning in the sixthcentury BCE, a series of innovative thinkers
rejected the mythology of their culture and
turned to rational analysis and the empirical
study of reality. This change in thinking,
though it lay dormant for the many centuries
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of Christian hegemony in the West, eventually
gave rise to the Enlightenment of the 17th
and 18th centuries-the second revolution.
Highlighted by such luminaries as Kepler,
Galileo, and Isaac Newton, the Enlightenment
laid the foundations for our current
understanding of the world. Today we live
amidst the third scientific revolution,
including Darwin's theory of evolution,
Planck's concept of the quantum, Einstein's
relativity theories, Bohr's quantum
mechanics, along with Watson and Crick's
decoding of the human genome with the
prospect of improving human nature.aBesides
technological wonders, this revolution has
also supported widespread respect for freedom
of thought, greater educational
opportunities, and democratic governments.a
Looking to the future, Schlagel sees many
exciting possibilities yet also potentially
devastating threats to the environment. He
underscores the need for widespread
scientific literacy, stressing that only
unfettered scientific inquiry offers a
realistic hope of overcoming these daunting
challenges.

Theory and Reality
The significance of the plurality of the
Copernican Revolution is the main thrust of
this undergraduate text
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The Physics of a Lifetime
A dazzling, irresistible collection of the
ten most groundbreaking and beautiful
experiments in scientific history. With the
attention to detail of a historian and the
storytelling ability of a novelist, New York
Times science writer George Johnson
celebrates these groundbreaking experiments
and re-creates a time when the world seemed
filled with mysterious forces and scientists
were in awe of light, electricity, and the
human body. Here, we see Galileo staring down
gravity, Newton breaking apart light, and
Pavlov studying his now famous dogs. This is
science in its most creative, hands-on form,
when ingenuity of the mind is the most useful
tool in the lab and the rewards of a wellconsidered experiment are on exquisite
display.

Black-Body Theory and the Quantum
Discontinuity, 1894-1912
The Ten Most Beautiful Experiments
Today, quantum information theory is among
the most exciting scientific frontiers,
attracting billions of dollars in funding and
thousands of talented researchers. But as MIT
physicist and historian David Kaiser reveals,
this cutting-edge field has a surprisingly
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psychedelic past. How the Hippies Saved
Physics introduces us to a band of
freewheeling physicists who defied the
imperative to "shut up and calculate" and
helped to rejuvenate modern physics. For
physicists, the 1970s were a time of
stagnation. Jobs became scarce, and
conformity was encouraged, sometimes stifling
exploration of the mysteries of the physical
world. Dissatisfied, underemployed, and
eternally curious, an eccentric group of
physicists in Berkeley, California, banded
together to throw off the constraints of the
physics mainstream and explore the wilder
side of science. Dubbing themselves the
"Fundamental Fysiks Group," they pursued an
audacious, speculative approach to physics.
They studied quantum entanglement and Bell's
Theorem through the lens of Eastern mysticism
and psychic mind-reading, discussing the
latest research while lounging in hot tubs.
Some even dabbled with LSD to enhance their
creativity. Unlikely as it may seem, these
iconoclasts spun modern physics in a new
direction, forcing mainstream physicists to
pay attention to the strange but exciting
underpinnings of quantum theory. A lively,
entertaining story that illuminates the
relationship between creativity and
scientific progress, How the Hippies Saved
Physics takes us to a time when only the
unlikeliest heroes could break the science
world out of its rut.
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Kuhn’s Structure of Scientific
Revolutions - 50 Years On
Leading scholars offer perspectives from the
philosophy of science on the crisis in
psychiatric research that exploded after the
publication of DSM-5.

The Desert Vet
How does science work? Does it tell us what
the world is "really" like? What makes it
different from other ways of understanding
the universe? In Theory and Reality, Peter
Godfrey-Smith addresses these questions by
taking the reader on a grand tour of one
hundred years of debate about science. The
result is a completely accessible
introduction to the main themes of the
philosophy of science. Intended for
undergraduates and general readers with no
prior background in philosophy, Theory and
Reality covers logical positivism; the
problems of induction and confirmation; Karl
Popper's theory of science; Thomas Kuhn and
"scientific revolutions"; the views of Imre
Lakatos, Larry Laudan, and Paul Feyerabend;
and challenges to the field from sociology of
science, feminism, and science studies. The
book then looks in more detail at some
specific problems and theories, including
scientific realism, the theory-ladeness of
observation, scientific explanation, and
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Bayesianism. Finally, Godfrey-Smith defends a
form of philosophical naturalism as the best
way to solve the main problems in the field.
Throughout the text he points out connections
between philosophical debates and wider
discussions about science in recent decades,
such as the infamous "science wars." Examples
and asides engage the beginning student; a
glossary of terms explains key concepts; and
suggestions for further reading are included
at the end of each chapter. However, this is
a textbook that doesn't feel like a textbook
because it captures the historical drama of
changes in how science has been conceived
over the last one hundred years. Like no
other text in this field, Theory and Reality
combines a survey of recent history of the
philosophy of science with current key
debates in language that any beginning
scholar or critical reader can follow.

The Essential Tension
Three Scientific Revolutions
Scholars from disciplines as diverse as
political science and art history have
offered widely differing interpretations of
Kuhn's ideas, appropriating his notions of
paradigm shifts and revolutions to fit their
own theories, however imperfectly. Destined
to become the authoritative philosophical
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study of Kuhn's work. Bibliography.

Kuhn's 'Structure of Scientific
Revolutions' at Fifty
Thomas Kuhn's shadow hangs over almost every
field of intellectual inquiry. His book The
Structure of Scientific Revolutions has
become a modern classic. His influence on
philosophy, social science, historiography,
feminism, theology, and (of course) the
natural sciences themselves is unparalleled.
His epoch-making concepts of 'new paradigm'
and 'scientific revolution' make him probably
the most influential scholar of the twentieth
century. Sharrock and Read take the reader
through Kuhn's work in a careful and
accessible way, emphasizing Kuhn's detailed
studies of the history of science, which
often assist the understanding of his more
abstract philosophical work. These historical
studies provide vital insight into what Kuhn
was actually trying to achieve in his The
Structure of Scientific Revolutions: an
endeavour far less extreme than either his
'foes' or his 'fans' claim. In the book's
second half, Sharrock and Read provide
excellent explications, defences and, where
appropriate, criticisms of Kuhn's central
concept of 'incommensurability', and tackle
head on the crucial issue of whether Kuhn's
insights concerning the natural sciences can
be extrapolated to other disciplines, such as
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the social sciences. This is the first
comprehensive introduction to the work of
Kuhn and it will be of particular interest to
students and scholars in philosophy, theory
of science, management science and
anthropology.

The Face of the Other
Thomas Kuhn's The Structure of Scientific
Revolutions can be seen, without
exaggeration, as a landmark text in
intellectual history. In his analysis of
shifts in scientific thinking, Kuhn
questioned the prevailing view that science
was an unbroken progression towards the
truth. Progress was actually made, he argued,
via "paradigm shifts," meaning that evidence
that existing scientific models are flawed
slowly accumulates - in the face, at first,
of opposition and doubt - until it finally
results in a crisis that forces the
development of a new model. This development,
in turn, produces a period of rapid change "extraordinary science," Kuhn terms it before an eventual return to "normal science"
begins the process whereby the whole cycle
eventually repeats itself. This portrayal of
science as the product of successive
revolutions was the product of rigorous but
imaginative critical thinking. It was at odds
with science's self-image as a set of
disciplines that constantly evolve and
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progress via the process of building on
existing knowledge. Kuhn's highly creative reimagining of that image has proved enduringly
influential - and is the direct product of
the author's ability to produce a novel
explanation for existing evidence and to
redefine issues so as to see them in new
ways.

Thomas Kuhn
Philosophy, Science, and Sense
Perception
'In simple prose Merleau-Ponty touches on his
principle themes. He speaks about the body
and the world, the coexistence of space and
things, the unfortunate optimism of science –
and also the insidious stickiness of honey,
and the mystery of anger.' - James Elkins
Maurice Merleau-Ponty was one of the most
important thinkers of the post-war era.
Central to his thought was the idea that
human understanding comes from our bodily
experience of the world that we perceive: a
deceptively simple argument, perhaps, but one
that he felt had to be made in the wake of
attacks from contemporary science and the
philosophy of Descartes on the reliability of
human perception. From this starting point,
Merleau-Ponty presented these seven lectures
on The World of Perception to French radio
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listeners in 1948. Available in a paperback
English translation for the first time in the
Routledge Classics series to mark the
centenary of Merleau-Ponty’s birth, this is a
dazzling and accessible guide to a whole
universe of experience, from the pursuit of
scientific knowledge, through the psychic
life of animals to the glories of the art of
Paul Cézanne.

Reconstructing Scientific Revolutions
The Scientific Revolution: A Very Short
Introduction
An evocative and thought-provoking collection
of poetry that reveals more with each
reading. Clara Joseph covers a wide range of
themes and ideas whilst tying them all
together under the recurring image of the
face, seen from many different angles and in
different guises. She seamlessly transitions
between personal poems of change, transition,
or personal philosophising to more public
issues of justice and injustices, violation
and destruction, all whilst bringing it back
to the singular notion of the self and the
perception of the self within the world.

Paradigms and Revolutions
A good book may have the power to change the
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way we see the world, but a great book
actually becomes part of our daily
consciousness, pervading our thinking to the
point that we take it for granted, and we
forget how provocative and challenging its
ideas once were—and still are. The Structure
of Scientific Revolutions is that kind of
book. When it was first published in 1962, it
was a landmark event in the history and
philosophy of science. Fifty years later, it
still has many lessons to teach. With The
Structure of Scientific Revolutions, Kuhn
challenged long-standing linear notions of
scientific progress, arguing that
transformative ideas don’t arise from the dayto-day, gradual process of experimentation
and data accumulation but that the
revolutions in science, those breakthrough
moments that disrupt accepted thinking and
offer unanticipated ideas, occur outside of
“normal science,” as he called it. Though
Kuhn was writing when physics ruled the
sciences, his ideas on how scientific
revolutions bring order to the anomalies that
amass over time in research experiments are
still instructive in our biotech age. This
new edition of Kuhn’s essential work in the
history of science includes an insightful
introduction by Ian Hacking, which clarifies
terms popularized by Kuhn, including paradigm
and incommensurability, and applies Kuhn’s
ideas to the science of today. Usefully keyed
to the separate sections of the book,
Hacking’s introduction provides important
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background information as well as a
contemporary context. Newly designed, with an
expanded index, this edition will be eagerly
welcomed by the next generation of readers
seeking to understand the history of our
perspectives on science.

The Ashtray
In 1972, philosopher of science Thomas Kuhn
threw an ashtray at Errol Morris. This book
is the result. At the time, Morris was a
graduate student. Now we know him as one of
the most celebrated and restlessly probing
filmmakers of our time, the creator of such
classics of documentary investigation as The
Thin Blue Line and The Fog of War. Kuhn,
meanwhile, was—and, posthumously, remains—a
star in his field, the author of The
Structure of Scientific Revolutions, a
landmark book that has sold well over a
million copies and introduced the concept of
“paradigm shifts” to the larger culture. And
Morris thought the idea was bunk. The Ashtray
tells why—and in doing so, it makes a
powerful case for Morris’s way of viewing the
world, and the centrality to that view of a
fundamental conception of the necessity of
truth. “For me,” Morris writes, “truth is
about the relationship between language and
the world: a correspondence idea of truth.”
He has no patience for philosophical systems
that aim for internal coherence and disdain
Page 14/31

File Type PDF The Structure Of Scientific
Revolutions
the world itself. Morris is after bigger
game: he wants to establish as clearly as
possible what we know and can say about the
world, reality, history, our actions and
interactions. It’s the fundamental desire
that animates his filmmaking, whether he’s
probing Robert McNamara about Vietnam or the
oddball owner of a pet cemetery. Truth may be
slippery, but that doesn’t mean we have to
grease its path of escape through
philosophical evasions. Rather, Morris argues
powerfully, it is our duty to do everything
we can to establish and support it. In a time
when truth feels ever more embattled, under
siege from political lies and virtual lives
alike, The Ashtray is a bracing reminder of
its value, delivered by a figure who has,
over decades, uniquely earned our trust
through his commitment to truth. No Morris
fan should miss it.

Understanding Philosophy of Science
“There was no such thing as the Scientific
Revolution, and this is a book about it.”
With this provocative and apparently
paradoxical claim, Steven Shapin begins his
bold, vibrant exploration of the origins of
the modern scientific worldview, now updated
with a new bibliographic essay featuring the
latest scholarship. “An excellent
book.”—Anthony Gottlieb, New York Times Book
Review “Timely and highly readable. . . . A
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book which every scientist curious about our
predecessors should read.”—Trevor Pinch, New
Scientist “Shapin's account is informed,
nuanced, and articulated with clarity. . . .
This is not to attack or devalue science but
to reveal its richness as the human endeavor
that it most surely is. . . . Shapin's book
is an impressive achievement.”—David C.
Lindberg, Science “It's hard to believe that
there could be a more accessible, informed or
concise account. . . . The Scientific
Revolution should be a set text in all the
disciplines. And in all the indisciplines,
too.”—Adam Phillips, London Review of Books

The Politics of Paradigms
Thomas Kuhn's The Structure of Scientific
Revolutions is arguably one of the most
influential books of the twentieth century
and a key text in the philosophy and history
of science. Kuhn transformed the philosophy
and history of science in the twentieth
century in an irrevocable way and still
provides an important alternative to
formalist approaches in the philosophy of
science. In Kuhn's 'The Structure of
Scientific Revolutions': A Reader's Guide,
John Preston offers a clear and thorough
account of this key philosophical work. The
book offers a detailed review of the key
themes and a lucid commentary that will
enable readers to rapidly navigate the text.
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The guide explores the complex and important
ideas inherent in the text and provides a
cogent survey of the reception and influence
of Kuhn's work.

The Discovery of Oxygen
Thomas S. Kuhn's 'The Structure of Scientific
Revolutions' was a watershed event when it
was published in 1962, upending the previous
understanding of science as a slow, logical
accumulation of facts and introducing, with
the concept of the 'paradigm shift,' social
and psychological considerations into the
heart of the scientific process. The essays
in this book exhume important historical
context for Kuhn's work, critically analyzing
its foundations in twentieth-century science,
politics and Kuhn's own intellectual
biography.

How the Hippies Saved Physics
Every reader interested in understanding the
important problems in physics and
astrophysics and their historic development
over the past 60 years will enjoy this book
immensely. The philosophy, history and the
individual views of famous scientists of the
20th century known personally to the author,
make this book fascinating for nonphysicists, too.
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Methodology for Creating Business
Knowledge
Uncovers long-ignored political
themes—ideology, propaganda, mind control,
and Orwellian history—at work within the
pages of The Structure of Scientific
Revolutions. The Politics of Paradigms shows
that America’s most famous and influential
book about science, The Structure of
Scientific Revolutions of 1962, was inspired
and shaped by Thomas Kuhn’s political
interests, his relationship with the
influential cold warrior James Bryant Conant,
and America’s McCarthy-era struggle to resist
and defeat totalitarian ideology. Through
detailed archival research, Reisch shows how
Kuhn’s well-known theories of paradigms,
crises, and scientific revolutions emerged
from within urgent political worries—on
campus and in the public sphere—about the
invisible, unconscious powers of ideology,
language, and history to shape the human mind
and its experience of the world. “This book
raises and explores important questions about
the ideological background of some of the
most important work in the philosophy of
science in the twentieth century. It
challenges conventional wisdom about the
ideological neutrality of that work.” — Peter
S. Fosl, editor of The Big Lebowski and
Philosophy: Keeping Your Mind Limber with
Abiding Wisdom
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Thomas Kuhn
The Structure of Scientific Revolutions
A theoretical account of moral revolutions,
illustrated by historical cases that include
the criminalization and decriminalization of
abortion and the patient rebellion against
medical paternalism. We live in an age of
moral revolutions in which the once morally
outrageous has become morally acceptable, and
the formerly acceptable is now regarded as
reprehensible. Attitudes toward same-sex
love, for example, and the proper role of
women, have undergone paradigm shifts over
the last several decades. In this book,
Robert Baker argues that these inversions are
the product of moral revolutions that follow
a pattern similar to that of the scientific
revolutions analyzed by Thomas Kuhn in his
influential book, The Structure of Scientific
Revolutions. After laying out the theoretical
terrain, Baker develops his argument with
examples of moral reversals from the recent
and distant past. He describes the
revolution, led by the utilitarian
philosopher Jeremy Bentham, that transformed
the postmortem dissection of human bodies
from punitive desecration to civic virtue;
the criminalization of abortion in the
nineteenth century and its decriminalization
in the twentieth century; and the invention
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of a new bioethics paradigm in the 1970s and
1980s, supporting a patient-led rebellion
against medical paternalism. Finally, Baker
reflects on moral relativism, arguing that
the acceptance of “absolute” moral truths
denies us the diversity of moral perspectives
that permit us to alter our morality in
response to changing environments.

Kuhn's Legacy
In 1962, the publication of Thomas Kuhn’s
Structure ‘revolutionized’ the way one
conducts philosophical and historical studies
of science. Through the introduction of both
memorable and controversial notions, such as
paradigms, scientific revolutions, and
incommensurability, Kuhn argued against the
traditionally accepted notion of scientific
change as a progression towards the truth
about nature, and instead substituted the
idea that science is a puzzle solving
activity, operating under paradigms, which
become discarded after it fails to respond
accordingly to anomalous challenges and a
rival paradigm. Kuhn’s Structure has sold
over 1.4 million copies and the Times
Literary Supplement named it one of the
“Hundred Most Influential Books since the
Second World War.” Now, fifty years after
this groundbreaking work was published, this
volume offers a timely reappraisal of the
legacy of Kuhn’s book and an investigation
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into what Structure offers philosophical,
historical, and sociological studies of
science in the future.

The Copernican Revolution
Lawrence M. Principe takes a fresh approach
to the story of the scientific revolution,
emphasising the historical context of the
society and its world view at the time. From
astronomy to alchemy and medicine to geology,
he tells this fascinating story from the
perspective of the historical characters
involved.

The Structure of Scientific Revolutions
Few can imagine a world without telephones or
televisions; many depend on computers and the
Internet as part of daily life. Without
scientific theory, these developments would
not have been possible. In this exceptionally
clear and engaging introduction to philosophy
of science, James Ladyman explores the
philosophical questions that arise when we
reflect on the nature of the scientific
method and the knowledge it produces. He
discusses whether fundamental philosophical
questions about knowledge and reality might
be answered by science, and considers in
detail the debate between realists and
antirealists about the extent of scientific
knowledge. Along the way, central topics in
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philosophy of science, such as the
demarcation of science from non-science,
induction, confirmation and falsification,
the relationship between theory and
observation and relativism are all addressed.
Important and complex current debates over
underdetermination, inference to the best
explaination and the implications of radical
theory change are clarified and clearly
explained for those new to the subject.

Kuhn Vs. Popper
The influence of Thomas Kuhn (1922 -1996) on
the history and philosophy of science has
been truly enormous. In 1962, Kuhn's famous
work, The Structure of Scientific
Revolutions, helped to inaugurate a
revolution - the historiographic revolution in the latter half of the twentieth century,
providing a new understanding of science in
which 'paradigm shifts' (scientific
revolutions) are punctuated with periods of
stasis (normal science). Kuhn's revolution
not only had a huge impact on the history and
philosophy of science but on other
disciplines as well, including sociology,
education, economics, theology, and even
science policy. James A. Marcum's book
focuses on the following questions: What
exactly was Kuhn's historiographic
revolution? How did it come about? Why did it
have the impact it did? What, if any, will
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its future impact be for both academia and
society? At the heart of the answers to these
questions is the person of Kuhn himself,
i.e., his personality, his pedagogical style,
his institutional and social commitments, and
the intellectual and social context in which
he practiced his trade. Drawing on the rich
archival sources at MIT, and engaging fully
with current scholarship on Kuhn, Marcum's is
the first book to show in detail how Kuhn's
influence transcended the boundaries of the
history and philosophy of science community
to reach many others - sociologists,
economists, theologians, political
scientists, educators, and even policy makers
and politicians.

Kuhn’s The Structure of Scientific
Revolutions Revisited
An analysis of the history of science. Its
publication was a landmark event in the
sociology of knowledge, and popularized the
terms paradigm and paradigm shift.

The Structure of Scientific Revolutions
Originally published in 1964. In four essays,
Professor Mandelbaum challenges some of the
most common assumptions of contemporary
epistemology. Through historical analyses and
critical argument, he attempts to show that
one cannot successfully sever the connections
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between philosophic and scientific accounts
of sense perception. While each essay is
independent of the others, and the argument
of each must therefore be judged on its own
merits, one theme is common to all: that
critical realism, as Mandelbaum calls it, is
a viable epistemological position, even
though some schools of thought hold it in low
esteem.

Extraordinary Science and Psychiatry
The pilgrimage from Plato to NATO (episodes
in embushelment) -- The last time scientists
struggled for the soul of science -- The
politics of the scientific image in the age
of Conant -- From Conant's education strategy
to Kuhn's research strategy -- How Kuhn
unwittingly saved social science from a
radical future -- The world not well lost
(philosophy after Kuhn) -- Kuhnification as
ritualized political impotence (the hidden
history of science studies).

A Classical Storybook
The year 2012 marks the 50th anniversary of
the publication of Thomas S. Kuhn’s The
Structure of Scientific Revolutions. Up until
recently, the book’s philosophical reception
has been shaped, for the most part, by the
debates and the climate in philosophy of
science in the 1960s and 1970s; this new
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collection of essays takes a renewed look at
this work. This volume concentrates on
particular issues addressed or raised in
light of recent scholarship and without the
pressure of the immediate concerns scholars
had at the time of the Structure’s
publication. There has been extensive
research on all of the major issues
concerning the development of science which
are discussed in Structure, work in which the
scholars contributing to this volume have all
been actively involved. In recent years they
have pursued novel research on a number of
topics relevant to Structure’s concerns, such
as the nature and function of concepts, the
complexity of logical positivism and its
legacy, the relation of history to philosophy
of science, the character of scientific
progress and rationality, and scientific
realism, all of which are brought together
and given new light in this text. In this
way, our book makes new connections and
undertakes new approaches in an effort to
understand the Structure’s significance in
the canon of philosophy of science.

The Structure of Scientific Revolutions
Thomas Kuhn's Revolution
"A masterly assessment of the way the idea of
quanta of radiation became part of 20thPage 25/31
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century physics. . . . The book not only
deals with a topic of importance and interest
to all scientists, but is also a polished
literary work, described (accurately) by one
of its original reviewers as a scientific
detective story."—John Gribbin, New Scientist
"Every scientist should have this book."—Paul
Davies, New Scientist

The World of Perception
Thomas Kuhn (1922-96) transformed the
philosophy of science. His seminal 1962 work
"The Structure of Scientific Revolutions"
introduced the term 'paradigm shift' into the
vernacular and remains a fundamental text in
the study of the history and philosophy of
science. This introduction to Kuhn's ideas
covers the breadth of his philosophical work,
situating "The Structure of Scientific
Revolutions" within Kuhn's wider thought and
drawing attention to the development of his
ideas over time. Kuhn's work is assessed
within the context of other philosophies of
science notably logical empiricism and recent
developments in naturalized epistemology. The
author argues that Kuhn's thinking betrays a
residual commitment to many theses
characteristic of the empiricists he set out
to challenge. Kuhn's influence on the history
and philosophy of science is assessed and
where the field may be heading in the wake of
Kuhn's ideas is explored.
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The Structure of Scientific Revolutions
The Structure of Moral Revolutions
Although Thomas Kuhn and Karl Popper debated
the nature of science only once, the legacy
of this encounter has dominated intellectual
and public discussions on the topic ever
since. Kuhn's relativistic vision of science
as just another human activity, like art or
philosophy, triumphed over Popper's more
positivistic belief in revolutionary
discoveries and the superiority of scientific
provability. Steve Fuller argues that not
only has Kuhn's dominance had an adverse
impact on the field but both thinkers have
been radically misinterpreted in the process.

Kuhn
'I am at home with camels. Where others see a
dirty, filthy, smelling, kicking beast, I see
a thing of pure anatomical beauty, an
intelligent and graceful creatureBecause of
camels I have built a life I never imagined
possible. And all this happened because I
decided to say yes to adventure whenever it
came my way.' When Sydney-born vet Alex
Tinson was literally plucked from the
Australian outback to become chief vet in
charge of the United Arab Emirates
President's racing camels, he was given one
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mission: to make the President's camels the
best in the UAE and, indeed, all of Arabia.
Thirty years later he is still there, having
become the world's leading camel vet while
caring for a menagerie of unusual animals
along the way. But this is more than a story
about camels and monkeys, spiders and snakes,
and all sorts of other exotic creatures. It
is also about crossing boundaries of race and
religion to create a life full of
possibility, of being introduced to the
reclusive world of the Gulf Royal families
and of sharing the rich lives of Alex's
Bedouin family and friends. Warm and
generous, intriguing and compelling, The
Desert Vet takes us to a place few have
entered before.

The Scientific Revolution
Thomas Kuhn’s The Structure of Scientific
Revolutions is one of the most important
books of the twentieth century. Its influence
reaches far beyond the philosophy of science,
and its key terms, such as “paradigm shift,”
“normal science,” and “incommensurability,”
are now used in both academic and public
discourse without any reference to Kuhn.
However, Kuhn’s philosophy is still often
misunderstood and underappreciated. In Kuhn’s
Legacy, Bojana Mladenovi? offers a novel
analysis of Kuhn’s central philosophical
project, focusing on his writings after
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Structure. Mladenovi? argues that Kuhn’s
historicism was always coupled with a firm
and consistent antirelativism but that it was
only in his mature writings that Kuhn began
to systematically develop an original account
of scientific rationality. She reconstructs
this account, arguing that Kuhn sees the
rationality of science as a form of
collective rationality. At the purely formal
level, Kuhn’s conception of scientific
rationality prohibits obviously irrational
beliefs and choices and requires reasonresponsiveness as well as the uninterrupted
pursuit of inquiry. At the substantive,
historicized level, it rests on a distinctly
pragmatist mode of justification compatible
with a notion of contingent but robust
scientific progress. Mladenovi? argues that
Kuhn’s epistemology and his metaphilosophy
both represent a creative and fruitful
continuation of the tradition of American
pragmatism. Kuhn’s Legacy demonstrates the
vitality of Kuhn’s philosophical project and
its importance for the study of the
philosophy and history of science today.
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